
 

 

From: Willand Biogas 
To: Retail Price Regulation <Retailpriceregulation@ofgem.gov.uk> 
Subject: - Default Tariff Cap Consultation Response - Green Gas Tariffs Support Biomethane 
Producers.  
 
Dear Sirs  
 
We operate one large biomethane plants taking wastes and residues. We also run farms that take 
digestate to produce renewable fertiliser  
 
One of our core operations is the Greener for Life Scheme. This is dedicated to producing food and 
energy with the aim of Zero carbon emissions in the supply chain. This is particularly relevant with 
the latest IPPC report  
 
We use the RGGO scheme to support our business in various ways  
 

1. Full traceability of our renewable biomethane. Our customers require low carbon gas. At 
present we are regulated to 34.8 grams of CO2 per MJ but the RGGOS are allowing us to 
invest in supply chain, carbon capture and other innovative methods to produce gas less 
than 10grams of CO2 per MJ. This is nearly a 90% saving against fossil derived gas. Our 
customers require the provenance, full traceability and verification under the RGGOS 
scheme to allow their supply chain to become Greener for Life.  

2. The success of this has led to the development of a major JV with a global international 
company to build more biomethane plants to produce Greener for Life branded gas to 
homes, trucks and the aviation industry to produce renewable synthetic paraffinic kerosene. 
Our JV will allow nearly zero carbon fuels to be used, RGGO’s and the GGCS will form a very 
important part of this.  

3. RGGOS and GGCS are fundamental for our customers to receive very low carbon gas, full 
traceability and provenance. in a world requiring drastic measures to reduce CO2 emissions, 
it is vitally critical to allow this to grow.  

 
Regards  
 
Winston Reed  
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